
[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization/Company]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title/Position]  

[Recipient Organization/Company]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: UV Exposure Mitigation Measures  

I am writing to address the recent concerns regarding UV exposure within 

our facilities and to propose actionable measures to mitigate this risk.  

To enhance the safety of our team and clients, we suggest the following 

strategies:  

1. Installation of UV-filtering window films to reduce direct sunlight.  

2. Implementation of a scheduled maintenance program for UV protection 

equipment.  

3. Employee training focused on UV exposure awareness and safety 

practices.  

4. Distribution of personal protective equipment (PPE) such as UV-

blocking eyewear and clothing.  

We believe that these measures will significantly reduce UV exposure and 

contribute to a healthier work environment. I would appreciate your 

feedback on these proposals and any additional suggestions you may have.  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to 

collaborating on effective solutions to enhance our workplace safety.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Organization/Company] 


